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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Hamidou Barry [hbarry@eticeng.com]
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 11:21 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: Bryan Campbell; 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com'; Christa Marting
Subject: Former Mobil Station 99105 (Case No. RO0000445): Well Re-development - Groundwater 

Sampling

As a follow up to our telephone conversation on 31 August 2010, I am sending this email to inform of the 
following schedule for the re-development and sampling of the 3 existing groundwater monitoring wells at 
Former Mobil Station 99105 (Case No. RO0000445), located at 6301 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland, CA.  
 

 14 September 2010: Re-development of wells MW2, MW3 and MW5. 
 17 September 2010: Groundwater sampling. 

 
A report documenting well re-development and sampling will be submitted to the Alameda County Health Care 
Services Agency. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Hamidou Barry 
hbarry@eticeng.com 
ETIC Engineering, Inc. 
2285 Morello Ave. 
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 
Tel: 925-602-4710 x 34 
Fax: 925-602-4720 
Cell: 925-354-8275 
www.eticeng.com 

 
Please consider the environment before printing this e‐mail. 

 


